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LETTER OF COMMENDATION 

To 
Adnan Mohamed 

 
 
The Division of Information Technology wishes to recognize Adnan for his outstanding 
dedication to duty during the global COVID-19 pandemic. In volunteering to stay on campus, 
Adnan showed commitment to the success of the division's efforts to shift our physical 
campus to a remote working environment. 
 

 Adnan also volunteered extra time and effort to make this transition possible and 
has continued to provide one-on-one desktop support to the university while continuing his 
studies during this time of uncertainty. 
 
 Adnan’s contributions to our Service Management’s team cannot be overstated. His 
tireless effort built a culture of positivity and camaraderie for his entire team.  It is with 
great pride that I commend Adnan Mohamed for upholding the finest traditions of Kent 
State University in a crisis, proving that even in trying times, Flashes take care of Flashes! 
 
With sincere appreciation, 

 
John M. Rathje 
Vice President for Information Technology and CIO 
Kent State University  
 


